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This is a blatant attack on the Constitutional rights of Oregonians. As we see around 

the world, crimes are committed whether guns are present or not. Unarming law-

abiding citizens doesn't stop the criminal, it only gives them an easy target. As home 

invasion crimes increase self-defense is an even greater need. Making Americans 

defenseless only emboldens those that wish to do us harm. This bill is ill conceived 

and should be killed.  


